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From: Barry Tennanth 
Sent: 13 January 2023 19:17
To: Planning Policy
Subject: Site_LP_ Brcl_29

Categories: Reg.18 consultation

 
As a long term resident of Dog Village, Broadclyst, I object in the strongest terms to the aboveptoposed 
development, The unacceptable extra traffic, housing and patients for our surgery are not viable.  
Barry M Tennant 

 
 

 
E mail  
 
Sent from my iPad 
 

 
 
 
 
 


